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FROM: Student Affairs Policy Committee 
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ACCOMPLISHMENTS: 

 
GOALS: 

 
 

The committee met on 4/13/22 and discussed the process and status of CARE reports submitted to the 
Dean of Students Office, the recent ABOR-approved increase in tuition and fees, the mandatory meal 
plan included in the student service fee increase for Fall 2023, and issues for UAGC students under the GI 
Bill.  
 
The committee would like to make Senate aware of the following student-focused news and resources: 
 

• Counseling & Psych Services (CAPS) have partnered with Togetherall, a company providing 
virtual peer-to-peer mental health and wellbeing support that is moderated by clinical 
mental health professionals. Resources are free for students and are available 24/7/365. For 
more information, see https://caps.arizona.edu/togetherall. 

• As the academic year comes to a close, students experience increased need. Please share 
UArizona’s Basic Needs website widely with your students! 

• After being piloted in the Honors College this semester, the student information hub 
CatCloud is due to be rolled out more widely to undergraduate students in the fall. CatCloud 
enables students to view their grades, upcoming assignments and events, and CatCash 
balances, and to schedule appointments with advisers and other student support units. 
Additional functionality is being developed.  

• Continue to support basic needs initiatives and increase awareness of resources 
• Explore and assess instructional and other student-facing policies (pre/post pandemic effects) 

 

https://public.azregents.edu/News%20Clips%20Docs/2022-23_Tuition_Fees.pdf
http://www.togetherall.com/
https://caps.arizona.edu/togetherall
https://asuatoday.arizona.edu/basic-needs
https://trellis.arizona.edu/partner-initiatives/catcloud

